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April 25, 2025 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AT ADVICE@FPPC.CA.GOV 
 
Fair Political Practices Commission 
1102 Q Street, # 3000 
Sacramento, CA 95811 
 
Re: Request for Extension of Conflict-of-Interest Code Exemption 

Independent Emissions Market Advisory Committee 
FPPC File No. E-18-05 

 
Dear Fair Political Practices Commission: 
 
We write to request an extension of the Independent Emissions Market Advisory 
Committee (IEMAC) exemption from adoption of a conflict-of-interest code required 
pursuant to Section 87300 of the Political Reform Act of 1974 (Gov. Code, §§ 81000, et 
seq.).  The Fair Political Practices Commission (FPPC) last granted the Council an 
extension on May 17, 2023, and this extension request is based on the same grounds 
that supported the original exemption and extension requests.   
 
The circumstances that served as the basis for the FPPC’s original grant of exemption 
have not changed. Accordingly, pursuant to California Code of Regulations, title 2, 
section 18751, subdivision (g), the California Environmental Protection Agency submits 
this extension request. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. Please do not hesitate to contact our 
office if you require additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Linda Lye 
Deputy Secretary for Law Enforcement and General Counsel  
California Environmental Protection Agency 




